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For You HAVE BEEN CALLED
TO LIVE IN FREEDOM...USE
YOUR FREEDOM TO SERVE ONE *
ANOTHER IN LOVE.

July 4, 2021

GALATIANS §5:13

Dear church family,

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for all of your work on our behalf!
Thank you for painting walls, laying flooring, cleaning, and moving all of our
stuff! We are eternally grateful! Thank you for all of the calls, texts, and
messages. You have made us feel so welcome and we can’t wait to get to
know each one of you better! Don’t hesitate to reach out anytime! My cell is
989-388-7658.

With all our love,

Titus, Cherie, Levi, Josiah, and Anne

o’
. Today marks a sacred day as Pastor Blair passes the torch to Pastor
¥ Byer. This day will have mixed emotions for many. Our hearts are filled
with gratitude for the faithfulness of the Blair’s these past 24 years, but
with confidence in God - that with His continued guidance, the future is

o
We wish to extend a warm welcome today to
conference President and Mrs. Cravens. President
Cravens will be officiating the installation service
today. Welcome to Zanesville!

bright!
A

You are invited to attend a hotdog roast at Phil and Karen Hinkle‘s tonight,
from 7 to 10 PM. Fireworks will be provided by David Toth and family! Bring
your lawn chairs and some food to share. The address is: 4475 Chandlersville
Rd. Zanesville, OH 43701

o
Youth Camp: A great big welcome to all youth to attend our
conference youth camp at Beulah Grove Campground July
=~ - 19-25! Mark Cravens is the evangelist and cost is $80 if you

Youth Cam pre-register.

Prayer List . . . With God All Things Are Possible!

e  Trista Wollen’s coworker was diagnosed with cancer all
through her body.

e  Janeen’s Brother-in-law, Herman, passed away. Pray for

Peggy and his daughters.

Janeen’s sister, Donna, is in the hospital.

Randy Bonifant has been sick with bronchitis.

Ray and Maverick’s baby is coming very soon.

Les and Rose’s friend, Louie, is sorrowing the loss of his
newborn baby as well as the tragic death of his fiance.

e  Elaine Walters' brother, Tim, is in very serious condition
from a brain aneurysm.

e  Scott and Tammy’s Aunt Joyce fell and broke her ankle, had to have surgery, and is
at home recovering!

e Levi and Maggie Vought’s son, Crew, has been in the hospital this week with an
infection.

o  Karigan McCoy, Rose's granddaughter, baby due any day.

e  Maria Mangold’s close family friend, Harold Phillips, has dementia and is unable to
walk. He is in rehab and needs prayers for healing.

e  Robyn Rollison’s brother, Bobby, is not physically well.

e  Praise note! Pastor Blair’s mom has been pain free for about a week! Praying now
that she will be able to walk.

e  Audrey Ridgway, working as a traveling nurse.

e  Bev Rickett’s son, Ronnie, having some heart problems.

e  Remember Terry Kuhn, Bev Rickett, Don and Nancy —who have all been shut away
from their church family for several months now. Pray for God’s special presence
and encouragement to them!

e  Our online church family.

e  Pray for Pastor Titus and Cherie Byer and family as they get settled and begin to lead
our congregation.

e  Pray for the members of your church family! You may never know when
someone is carrying an extra heavy load—emotional, spiritual, financial.

e  Most importantly-Pray for those who do not know Jesus as a personal Savior!
Jonathan, Nate, and many other dearly loved individuals.

Shut-ins and ongoing physical needs:

Janeen Bonifant, Linda Jones, Ruth Harris, Don & Nancy Newman, Evelyn Fair, Victoria
Harris, Eber and Edith Harper—and family member caregivers, Herman Brugh, Jeff Brooks,
Victoria Harris, Jennifer Carter, Joey Jacolene, Adam Loyd’s parents, Janel Keaton, Henry
Yester, Gary and Susan Wickham.

Our Missionaries: Hutchisons in the Philippines; Maricka Harrer in South Africa, Muirs and
David Martinez in Mexico; Troyers in Asia—who are home due to coronavirus; and Tim and
Becky Keep, Missions Directors. Pastor Ronaldo, Philippines, suffering greatly with cancer.
Our Haiti missionary and native friends on LaGonave and the work of the DecAid Project
Our Church Headquarters Leaders: Chris and Julie Cravens

Our National Leaders and the unrest of our nation. Pray for a national revival!

Our own first responder, State Highway Patrolman Wes Archer.

Every Day pause where you are at 7:14 AM and 7:14 PM to pray!






